
Minutes of 
Bainbridge Township Cemetery Board 

 December 5, 2013 
 

Present: Ted Seliga; Bill Takacs; Greg Marous, Road Department and Linda Zimmerman, 
Secretary 
 

Mr. Takacs, Chairman called the regular meeting to order at 3:58 P.M. at the Town Hall. 
 
MINUTES 
     
 The minutes of the November 6, 2013 meeting were approved as written. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Restland Cemetery 
 
 Mr. Marous reported that VanCuren took down the trees and ground most of the stumps.  
He noted that he put the holiday wreaths out in three locations, picked up all of the plastic 
flowers and the footers will be installed in the spring. 
 
Request for Electric in Cemetery Garage 
 
 Mr. Marous will be a requesting to have electricity installed in the cemetery garage for an 
outlet and lights. 
 
Thank You 
 
 Mr. Marous thanked the board members for the planter that was sent to his family on 
behalf of his late father. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Verbiage for Indigent Body 
 
 The board discussed the new ORC verbiage regarding indigent bodies and how it should  
be implemented into the Policies, Rules and Regulations for Graves in Restland Cemetery. 
 
MEETING SCHEDULE 
 
 Since the next regularly scheduled meeting falls on New Year’s Day the board was in 
agreement to hold the next meeting on January 8, 2014 at 3:30 PM. 
 
 
 
 



 Since there was no further business before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 4:25 
P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
  
 
 

Linda L. Zimmerman 
          Secretary to Cemetery Board 
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